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1. Terminal B: Departures Level Roadway Impact Changes 

 Construction of the Terminal B Vertical 
Core has restricted Departures Level 
Drop-Off Lanes at the north end of the 
terminal (north knuckle closer to 
Terminal 3) since mid-2021 

 Over the past weekend, crews worked to 
relocate the closures from the north to 
the south end of the Departures Level to 
facilitate the next phase of work 

 These closures are scheduled to be in 
place through June 2023; traffic flow and 
passenger drop off will be maintained at 
all times at areas before the closure 

 
  

Departures Level Drop-Off Lanes at Terminal B are now restricted at the south end of the terminal  
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2. Terminal 3: Pedestrian Bridge 

 Construction of the Pedestrian Bridge connecting Terminal 3 to the APM’s West Station 
continues this week with nightly restrictions and / or full closures through February 19, 2022 

 Detour and temporary wayfinding signage, along with flaggers, are in place to maintain traffic 
and pedestrian flow during construction 

 Pictured below, a portion of steel trusses forming the structure of the bridge have been 
successfully installed with the remaining pieces to be installed this week 

 
3. Super Bowl & Construction Moratoriums 

 The 2022 Super Bowl will be held in Los Angeles on Sunday, February 13 

 To accommodate the increase in passenger and vehicular traffic, a Construction Moratorium 
will be in effect Thursday, February 10 at 6AM through Tuesday, February 15 at 6AM, limiting 
the types of impactful construction activity that can be performed during this time 

 
 


